MPORTANT INFO
From Mon 7 Sep the traffic around the theatre is being temporarily re-routed. It will no longer be
possible to access Smallbrook Queensway or Hill Street via Ladywell Walk and Hurst Street.

This could cause some congestion, so it's best to leave a little extra time for your visit to the theatre if
travelling by car. Remember, there are lots of easily accessible car parks in the city centre just a short
walk from the theatre, which may be better especially if approaching from the north or west.
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For patrons being set-down or picked up, you may prefer to use Horsefair/Bristol Street and use our
Thorp Street entrance. Alternatively it is only a short walk to the main entrance from Essex Street, Inge

Street and Bromsgrove Street.

Large red and white chequered area: no admittance to traffic (delivery access only)
Large blue P: Arcadian car park

Black arrows:
*One way, reduced to single lane, via Ladywell Walk, Hurst Street and Thorp Street.

*No access to northbound Hill Street or Smallbrook Queensway.
*Southbound access via Bristol Street only.

Green arrows:
*For patrons departing the Arcadian Car Park on Bromsgrove Street, southbound is unaffected via

Pershore Street or Bristol Street.
*Northbound can access A38 via Upper Dean Street, and Moor Street Queensway past Selfridges.
*Westbound can access Lee Bank Middleway towards Five Ways roundabout via Bristol Street.

*Eastbound is unaffected with regular access via Digbeth to A45.



We also have great connections to public transport routes. Both New Street and Moor Street train
stations are very close and many bus routes pass nearby. Checknetworkwestmidlands.com or call
Traveline on 0871 200 2233.

Hill Street will be closed southbound from Sunday 17th May, 2015 until New Street station opens
in September.

The road will be closed to traffic travelling from Navigation Street junction to Hinkley Street until the
station opens in September. The road will remain open to traffic travelling in the opposite direction and a
signed diversion, via Suffolk Street Queensway, will be in place to minimise disruption as much as
possible For more information on the redevelopement visit www.newstreetnewstart.co.uk or call
Network rail's 24 hr national helpline 03457 114 141.

The first phase of the transformation of Paradise at the heart of the city has started.
There will be lane closures and overnight total closures from June until the completion of works in 2016.
For further information please visit www.paradisebirmingham.co.uk



